
October 2020 
 

Airfoilers Meeting Minutes 
The October meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was held on October 5th 2020 at the 
St. Barnabas Episcopal Church, Tullahoma, Tn. At 7:01 pm, the meeting was called 
to order by club vice-president Paul Green. There were 12 members present.  
Financial Report  
Club treasurer Kelly Crawford detailed the club spending and income. She also 
reported that we now have 134 members. A motion to accept the financial report 
was made and accepted.  

Committee Reports 
Field Maintenance  
Harold Jackson reported that he would be fertilizing the fields grass runway in the 
next couple of weeks.  
Flight Training  
Paul Green announced that scheduled flight training will end on October 10th 

and Ken Pertuis will be a new flight instructor for 2021.  

Old Business 
Music City Flight Fest. There were 46 registered pilots.  
Mike Jenkins announced that The Chili Cookout would be held on October 17, 
2020.  
Gutters Unlimited (Don & Tammy) are going to take care of the leaking roof 
seams of the shelters.  
The club is exploring different options to be able to proceed with the Warbird and 
Big Bird events for 2021.  
The Fly Away Cancer event will be held in April and Bill Crawford will CD the 
event.  

New Business 
New Club Secretary  
Vice-President Paul Green introduced Ken Pertuis as the new club secretary, 
replacing Don Vick who has moved out of the area.  
Discussions  



A discussion on safety at future fly-ins was held.  
Adjournment  
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


